
Isha Turay  -  Statement of Interest for Trustee Reappointment 

 

I am standing for reappointment as a trustee of Disability Action Haringey (DAH), a role I 
have held since July 2022.  

I have actively supported the charity by regularly attending board and sub-committee 
meetings and representing DAH at various events. Throughout this time, I have remained 
committed to raising the voice of D/deaf and disabled people in the borough. 

My involvement with DAH began even earlier, as a member of the original steering group 
that helped form the charity. During that time, I contributed to discussions around the 
charity’s development particularly on matters of culture and diversity drawing on both 
my professional insight and lived experience. 

As a carer to my disabled husband for over 25 years, and as a disabled person myself, I 
bring deep personal understanding of the challenges faced by disabled people and their 
families. This experience has shaped my commitment to ensuring services are 
accessible, inclusive, and representative of our diverse communities. As a member of an 
global majority community, I also play a vital role in raising awareness about DAH and 
the support it provides. 

Isha Turay 

  



Yvonne Denny – Statement of Interest for Trustee Reappointment 

 

I have had the honour of serving as a Trustee of Disability Action Haringey since the 
charity was first formed and became operational. It has been a real pleasure to be part 
of something that makes such a positive difference to D/deaf and disabled people in our 
community. 

Throughout my time on the board, I have always done my best to support the work of DAH, 
attending meetings and contributing where I can. I’ve enjoyed working alongside the staff 
and my fellow Trustees and feel proud of what I’ve been able to give. I know I’m a team 
player, and I’m always willing to do what’s asked of me. 

Although I have recently become completely blind in my left eye, I don’t believe this stops 
me from continuing to contribute meaningfully to DAH. I am still able and willing to give 
my time, and I would be very happy to continue as a Trustee if the membership feels there 
is still a place for me. I believe I can continue to offer support, experience, and 
commitment in a way that adds value to the organisation. 

I would like to put myself forward to serve another three-year term as a Trustee of 
Disability Action Haringey. 

 Yvonne Denny 

 

 


